
Health Committee, 

I am the Marketing Director for a local credit union as well as a wife and mother of three. I am in 
support of HB248. I feel that maintaining vaccine choice and healthcare privacy is of utmost importance. 
It should be our right to make choices concerning our health and the health of our children. We should 
not be forced to release private information relating to our health publicly. We should also not face 
discrimination/adversity based on our choices. As an American, I value the freedoms that I have enjoyed 
in my lifetime. Freedom to make choices and decisions that are best for my family and myself. I am 
concerned that if we lose this right to personal privacy and choice, we are on a slippery slope to losing 
that freedom that we hold dear. 

Respectfully, 

Tiffany Looney 


